
Date: October 11, 2023

To: Prospective Interns, Families, School Partners and Community Agencies

It is with great excitement that we are excited to share our application materials for the
2024-25 school year at Children’s Wisconsin! Applications will be accepted through
February 7, 2024. In addition, tours are scheduled throughout the year for prospective
interns, their families, school district staff and community agency representatives.
Below you will find resources for learning more about the Project SEARCH Children’s
Wisconsin partners, the program, tours, and application materials.

In order to provide appropriate access to potential candidates, the application can be
completed and submitted electronically OR can be printed and completed by hand.
Directions for submitting the completed paper application are included in the document.

Project SEARCH Children’s WI Overview and Partner Bios

Tour Dates Flyer

Project Search - Children’s Wisconsin Application
● Electronic Version
● Paper Version
● Application Checklist

Project SEARCH Videos:
● Project SEARCH Overview…National program overview
● Children’s Vision, Mission and Values…Welcome to the first ever Virtual Children’s

Experience the Mission. We are excited to have you join us on this virtual tour today! Once
registration is complete, you will automatically receive a link in your email. Please click on that
link to begin your exclusive behind-the-scenes tour of Children’s Wisconsin.

● Children’s Wisconsin “Who We Hire”...Highlighting the many careers at Children’s
Wisconsin and a video interview of past Project SEARCH interns currently employed at Childrens’
Wisconsin.

If you have any questions about the program, or require any specific assistance as you
work to complete the application materials, please do not hesitate to reach out to our
team:

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1OLt_AHbj9y3EfswwQNz6PRp-a3blh6K2/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1d74DjAQxkHdUrP49LsMT7XYobs1I-3Bw/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdwIOwd6AJUVfzkf6hl_Bs1aoPX4begzi-zga4kz5s3oZGJxA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KVifKWQFiZrypERBtEY3t072btSebJ4b/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Zgthh8vw-hVqWJyYZFHeaz8BWoseQ3sk/view?usp=sharing
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8juNYG6nP1U
https://childrenswi.org/about/mission-and-values
https://childrenswi.org/careers/who-we-hire


Taryn Kroll, TransCen/CEO Director of Services, 414-418-8181 or projectsearch@transcen.org

Matt Jolliff, CESA #1 Director of Student Services, 262-787-9500 x9547 or
mjolliff@cesa1.k12.wi.us

We are looking forward to getting to know each of our prospective 2024-25 interns and
are thrilled to be able to offer the Project SEARCH Program at Children’s Wisconsin.
Here is to an exciting year ahead!

Regards,

The Children’s Wisconsin Project SEARCH Team
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